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Comments: YEs- I support the Pactola Reservoir - Rapid Creek Withdrawal.   In addition, a full watershed

withdrawal should be expedited and sent to Secretary Deb Haaland as soon as possible.   The Black Hills are

home to thousands of residents,  are sacred to the indigenous peoples and a significant source of revenue from

tourism.   This unique 'island in the plains' should be protected from the ravages of commercial mining.  Thank

You.


